
-----Original Message----- 

From: Jean Kromer 

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 5:01 PM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Upper Afton Bike Lanes 

 

I would like to register my objection to allowing 2 bike lanes on Upper Afton Road. Many people living 

along Upper Afton will have no street parking available. I feel that allowing one bike lane is the best 

compromise solution. It provides the needed parking while also allowing bikes on the road. Please let's 

use common sense on this issue and not penalize people who live on the street. 

 


